
 

 

 

Par.18/06.2023 

OPEN HOUSE  

 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to inform you that our school will be having an Open 
House on 23rd June 2023, Friday from 5 pm to 7 pm. There will be no 
classes in the morning for students on that day. 

This is a great opportunity for you to meet with your ward's teachers 
and learn more about the curriculum, class routines and expectations 
for this academic year. 

We strongly encourage all parents to attend this meeting as this is an 
excellent opportunity to build a strong connection between you, your 
ward and their teachers. We look forward to seeing you! 

 

N.B. Please clear the dues, if any before meeting the Teachers  

 

With regards, 

Principal-in-Charge/ 16.06.2023  


